The coronavirus has already had, and will continue to have, a significant impact on
our community and our daily lives.

Grand Prix Equine veterinanians are currently available, as always, 24/7 for your
horse's medical appointments and emergency care. Horses are not able to
contract and spread COVID-19, but their stall door, their halter and the other
“touchable” areas of the barn are potential fomites for transmission. We will be
taking the following steps to do our part to reduce the spread of Coronavirus:

« We will not be shaking hands with clients or staff as a greeting, and we will
keep a 6" distance (as is humanly possible) from all humans at the farm.

« We will be wearing latex gloves to protect ourselves and your property. Our
truck and medical equipment will be wiped clean with Clorox disinfecting
wipes between barn visits.

« Ifyou or a member of your household are sick with respiratory symptoms,
please call to reschedule your appointment. If you have an emergency,
please let us know ahead of time, and we will have trained technical help to
handle your horse.

« Even if you have no respiratory symptoms, and especially if you are in a
high risk category for disease, it would be ideal for you to have your
horse(s) in their stalls for the appointment, and we can call you after
performing our physical exam to discuss the treatment options.

« Alternatively, if you would prefer to reschedule your appointment for a later
date, we would be happy to accommodate that request.

« |f any of our staff become sick with respiratory signs, we will NOT come to
your farm, and will call to reschedule. We hope you'll understand. Out of an
abundance of caution Dr. Harry Werner will not be making farm calls at this
time.

« \We are now offering Telemedicine Consults whenever possible; these
consults can be scheduled by calling us at 203-733-0789;

Ext. 3 for Dr. Mark Baus

Ext. 4 for Dr. Johanna Kremberg

Ext. & for Dr. Luvie Abell

Ext. € for Dr. Caitlin Rothacker or Dr. Harry Werner

Grand Prix Equine is committed to keeping you, your horses, and our staff safe
and healthy in this uncertain time. Please reach out to us with any questions.



